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MADISON - Senator Feyen (R-Fond du Lac) released the following statement on today’s officer-involved 
shooting at Oshkosh West High School. 

“The safety and security of students and staff is one of my highest priorities. I am continuing to monitor 
this situation as it develops, the incident is being investigated by the State Department of Criminal 
Investigation. A student, armed with an unidentified weapon, confronted a school resource officer. The 
student and officer were both injured and transported to local hospitals. I am very thankful for the quick 
response from law enforcement at Oshkosh West High School. The school is currently locked down and 
parents can be reunited with their children at Perry Tipler Middle school. As a reminder, OASD parents 
must show photo ID when arriving to pick up students at Perry Tipler Middle School.” 
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